
We enable and empower individuals with a learning disability in East

Kent to achieve the things they want out of life, through choice,

support, and opportunity. We could not do this without you, thank

you for all your support this year by volunteering, donating, and

fundraising.  

If you would like to make a positive difference, please donate to our

charity, and together we can ensure people with a learning disability

can live their lives the way they choose. 

Donations can be made through our website

eastkentmencap.co.uk/donate, on our Facebook or Instagram page,

or via our offices at Foresters Hall, Meeting Street, Ramsgate, 
CT11 9RT.  

At the end of a challenging year, it has been

lovely to see everyone celebrating Christmas

with joy and creativity, as illustrated in this

card. Thank you to all our staff, members,

families, and carers who have worked

together to bring seasonal cheer.    

We are grateful to our supporters who

donated gifts in person and online for the

festive season. Your kindness is appreciated. 

I wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a

bright New Year. Charity number: 1188118

Company number: 12263702

Seaon's Greetings
from Jason 
Gerlack, CEO

Thanet Hubs got 
in the festive mood, 
creating upcycled 
decorations and 
Christmas treats. 

If you need to contact one of our services over

Christmas and New Year for an emergency,

you will be referred to an on call member of

staff, outside of office hours. You can also

email us at: info@eastkentmencap.co.uk and

we will aim to respond to your message

within 48 hours.

mailto:info@eastkentmencap.co.uk


GOLD (Getting On With Learning Difficulties) and The ScrapStore

@EKM put up a wonderful 'Happy Scrappy Christmas' window

display at 215 Northdown Road, Margate, using donated and

recycled materials. 

The annual Sheerness Town Council Christmas event was a great

success. We had an East Kent Mencap stall raising vital funds and

awareness for our services, plus there was a spectacular song

signing performance and plenty of festive fun entertainment. 

Festive message from the

Members Committee:

"We would like to wish staff,

members, and supporters of East

Kent Mencap a very Merry

Christmas and a Happy New Year.

We can't wait to see what 2023
brings!"

Feel the magic of Christmas at East Kent Mencap!

Herne Bay Hub 
baked Christmas 
treats and 
decked the halls! 


